
Dear member, 

The annual general meeting of our Association should normally take place on 
Sunday, May 22. Due to the 6th wave of the pandemic, it is still too early to 
determine if it will be held in person. 

For this purpose, we took the initiative to book the Community Hall at Austin's 
City Hall. The Community Hall is larger and better ventilated than the fire station 
where we usually hold our annual meeting. 
 
We should be able to confirm our meeting by mid-May at the latest. In the 
meantime, in order to facilitate the organization of the meeting, could you 
please let us know if you intend to attend, by simply replying to this email. 

Best regards, 

Your Board of Directors 
  
Association communautaire du Lac Malaga  
Lac Malaga Community Association 
 




